Gentet, Matthias

From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 17 December 2013 17:26

To: Planning

Subject: FYv: Planning Application 2013/7242/P
Categories: QOrange Category

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5867

T ————
Sent: 17 December 2013 17:.08

To: Thuaire, Charles
Subject: Flanning Application 2013/7242/F

Dear Mr Thuaire,
1 am totally opposed to the demalition of Athlone House

1 would appreciate a full explanation as to why the clause in the original developer's ensuring renovation of the
property has been ignored. Surely this means that ary section 106 Agreement can be ignored?

Iis vital that Camden Council protect this important property for future generations

Itis a beautifiul building that with care and sympathetic restoration can be transtormed into a magnificent period
property. Wiy isnt the Council demnanding this of the new owners?

“You must throw this and all future Applications to demalish the building out. This is not the Bishops Avenue, where
'anything goes'. This building is an integral part of Londan, the Heath and the Hampstead and Highgate area

Yours sincerely,
Josephine Crown

13 Narth Grove
London NE 45H



